
Proud Catholics - Annual General Meeting 

 

Do you identify as LGBTQ+ or are you questioning your sexual 

or gender identity? Would you like to attend a support group 

run by and for LGBTQ+ Catholics in the North East? We 

meet on the third Tuesday of the month at 7.30pm at St 

Andrew's RC Church, Worswick St. 

Our next meeting will be our AGM, on Tuesday 21st May, at 

7.30pm. We will be looking at the past year and sharing our 

thoughts and reflections on the future. Elections to the 

Committee will also take place. All are welcome. Refreshments 

will follow. Zoom link available, get in touch if interested. 

For more information, phone Isabel on 07858 934457, 

email proud.catholics@yahoo.com, or visit our 

website Proud Catholics 
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